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Seven New GPs to Join the New England and Manning
Regions, Following Successful Grant Funding.

Following a successful grant offering, the Hunter New England and Central Coast Primary Health
Network (The PHN), has announced the imminent start of seven new general practitioners (GPs) to the
New England North West and Manning regions. The GPs will be heading to Wee Waa, Narrabri,
Quirindi, Tamworth, Glen Innes and two to Taree.

The PHN Chief Executive Officer, Richard Nankervis said the PHN had collaborated with general practice
across the region to develop an incentive program aimed at redressing the shortage of general
practitioners.

“It’s a great accomplishment for The PHN and the general practices within the New England, North West and
Manning regions who have worked in partnership to ensure the funding opportunities had been fully
subscribed”.

“For us, this is one element of what will need to be a range of initiatives to try to grow our medical and health
professional workforce.”

Stage one of the grant funding included recruitment grants, assisting practices with recruitment. This included
producing recruitment and promotional videos, updating jobs portals and engagement of recruitment
agencies.

Stage two and three of the grants provided general practices with funding upon the signing of a new GP on a
two year/minimum contract, as well as a ‘Welcome Ambassador’ grant which assists relocated GPs to settle
themselves and their family into the new town.

Fiona Redfern, Practice Manager at Bridge Medical Narrabri, said the practice has been struggling to recruit
following the retirement of one of their GPs in 2019. “Over the past few years we’ve been lucky to secure a
registrar, but unfortunately they are unable to stay for longer than 12 months.”

“The grant funding has allowed us to recruit Dr Hasitha Dissanayake from overseas. The grant has provided the
practice with funding to assist with negotiations and visa expenses which might otherwise have prevented him
from relocating.”

“Not only does this alleviate waiting times in our practice, but it’s also a step towards reducing the fatigue felt
by our other GPs.”

These grants are one of many PHN initiatives to address the maldistribution of the medical workforce and
encourage doctors to work in regional, rural and remote communities.
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For more information:

Rebecca Brennan, Communications and Public Relations Manager rbrennan@thephn.com.au 0437 478 138

The PHN works with health care providers across the Hunter, New England and Central Coast. Through our innovative
programs our communities benefit from greater coordination, better systems and improved access to health care.
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